
RRC MEETING HIGHLIGHTS JANUARY 12, 2024 

********************************************************************** 

By: RRC Secretary Harry Hoffman W3VBY.  

 

The Friday evening January 12, 2024 RRC General Meeting was held in the Main Auditorium of 

the Ag Center in Leesport, Pa. 

  

1. Prior to 7:30 p.m. Jim Nicholas, W3ITH, was taking attendance, selling 50-50 tickets. T shirts 

were also available for sale.   

                                 
2. RRC President Joe Pietruszynski, AC3DI, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  In 

attendance were 23 RRC members and 2 guests for a total of 25.     

   

3. RRC President Joe Pietruszynski, AC3DI, led the group in the pledge to the American Flag. 

 

4. The microphone was passed around and RRC Members and guests introduced themselves.  

The guests were:  Charles LaMonte, N3VUO, and Lori Scheirer.    

 

5. The newly elected officers of the RRC for the year 2024 were introduced:                                                                                           

                                            Joe Pietruszynski,  AC3DI - President                                                         

                                            Ron Waszk,  K3RJW -  Vice President 

                                            Harry Hoffman, W3VBY - Secretary 

                                            Nate Rosenthal, N2ADD – Treasurer 

 

6. The RRC BOD Members and Officers assembled at the front of the auditorium and Jim 

Nicholas, W3ITH, lead them in the swearing-in ceremony.   

 

Jim Nicholas, W3ITH, administered the oath of office to RRC President, Joe Pietruszynski, 

AC3DI.  

 

Our RRC BOD Members are: Jamie Galiyano, K4AJZ; Harry Hoffman, W3VBY;   Amy 

Lindenmuth, KB3FSD; Joe Pietruszynski, AC3DI; Jason Potter, NG3F; Scott Scheirer, 

KC3PCS; Nate Rosenthal, N2ADD; Craig Wanner, KC3CRG; and Ron Waszk, K3RJW.   

 

7. RRC President, Joe Pietruszynski, AC3DU, has a New Member Letter for Leonard Kopetsky, 

KC3VXK.  

 

8. VE Exams – A new Extra Class question pool will take effect soon. If you wish to take an 

exam, contact Harry Hoffman, W3VBY, Tel. 610-678-8976 or e-mail harryhoffmanjr@juno.com                                                                                

 

9. No Fox Hunts until May.  

 

10. Thursday February 1, 2023 will be FLDIGI on the RRC 91 repeater 

 

11. Saturday January 13th will be SRT.  

 



12. The 50-50 Drawing was won by Joe Pietruszynski, AC3DI. 

                                                                 

13. The RRC Hats are in.  See Amy Lindenmuth, KB3FSD.    

 

14. The Bylaws proposed revisions will be sent via HCOL to all active members for review. 

Comments should be directed to Amy Lindenmuth, KB3FSD, by e-mail aimersue@gmail.com  

Voting will take place in March.  

 

15. The program for tonight is a talk by Scott Scheirer, KC3PCS and Mark Abramowicz, NT3V, 

about Winter Field Day. The event will be held at the QTH of Steve Dobbs, NE3F, on. January 

27 & 28.  This is a communication exercise normally held the last weekend of January.  The 

object is to make contacts and have fun.  The power limit is 100 watts. Saturday dinner and 

Sunday lunch will be provided.,  

 

16. Our next RRC BOD Meeting will be held on Tuesday evening, February 6, 2024 by ZOOM 

starting at 7:30 p.m.   Officer reorganization will take place.   

 

17. Our Next RRC General Meeting will be held on Friday February 9, 2024 at the Ag Center 

Main Auditorium starting at 7:30 p.m.    

                                                      

18.  RRC President Joe Pietruszynski, AC3DI adjourned the meeting for a time of fellowship.     
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